
To unite in a common organization persons interested in Antarctica  

T H E      A N T A R C T I C A N      S O C I E T Y 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 

N O T I C E   T O   M E M B E R S 

ANNUAL  MEETING 

8 P.M.  

TUESDAY, 16 MAY, 1967 

NATIONAL ACADEMY OF SCIENCES 
2101 Constitution Avenue, NW 

A brief report on the activities of the Society during the past year, 

Election of Officers for the coming year. 

Election of four Directors to serve for three years. 

Any matters of general interest brought to the attention of the 
meeting by members, 

A REVIEW OF U.S. SCIENTIFIC ACTIVITIES DURING DEEP FREEZE '67. Dr. 
Thomas 0. Jones, Director, Environmental Sciences Division, National 
Science Foundation. 

SUPPORT FOR SCIENCE- HIGHLIGHTS OF DEEP FREEZE '67. Rear Admiral 
James L. Abbot, Jr., USN, Commander, U.S. Naval Support Force 
Antarctica. 

REFRESHMENTS IN THE GREAT HALL 

*****                          ******                          ***** 

FOR THE FAMILY APPOINTMENT CALENDAR  - THE ANNUAL GARDEN PARTY 

SATURDAY, 3 JUNE 1967 at the Smithsonian Institution's 
historic Belmont Estate, Elkridge, Maryland, 

 

Navigational chart (land), menu, program, and reservation 
procedure will be in the mail soon, 



MAY 1967 Antarctican Society Notes MAY 1967 

LECTURER QUESTIONABLE 

One of the purposes of the Society set forth in the Articles of 
Incorporation is "to encourage interest in and to interpret effectively the 
increasing importance of Antarctica", It was felt by the Board of Directors and 
the Education Committee that the compilation of a list of members willing to 
give lectures to various groups on particular topics pertaining to Antarctica 
would aid in meeting this worthwhile objective and at the same time render a 
service to the membership. 

The response has been most disappointing. 

Another copy of the questionaire is enclosed. Your cooperation is earnestly 
solicited, 

ELECTION OF OFFICERS FOR 67-68 AND FOUR DIRECTORS TO SERVE 67-70 

The Nominating Committee, chaired by George Toney, will offer the following 
slate of officers and directors for election at the annual meeting on 16 May 
1967. Nominations will also be invited from the floor. 

For renomination to present posts: President : A. P. Crary 
  Vice-President : Harry M. Dater 

                                  Secretary-Historian        :George A.Doumani 
Treasurer-Membership Secretary :Gerald Pagano 

For Board of Directors to serve three year terms: Max E. Britton 
Andrew H, Brown            
Harriet Eklund 
William Hines 

CRARY TO VISIT ENGLAND AND NORWAY 

President Crary, Deputy Director, Environmental Sciences Division, National 
Science Foundation, will be visiting professional colleagues in England and 
Norway. His tentative itinerary will be: 

15 & 16 May British Antarctic Survey, London, England 
17 May Scott Polar Research Institute, Cambridge, 
England 
19 & 20 May Norsk Polarinstitutt, Oslo, Norway 
22 May Universitetet i Bergen, Bergen, Norway 

WILLIAM M. HINES SR. 

William M. Hines Sr., 78, father of Society member William M. Hines, 
Jr., died at St. Joseph's Infirmary, Atlanta, Georgia, 19 April 1967, after 
a long illness. 

Mr. Hines was born in San Jose, California, in 1888 and began his 42 year 
newspaper and public relations career with the old SAN JOSE MERCURY when he was 
20. He was an editor on western newspapers of the Hearst chain and also 
publisher of the SAN FRANCISCO BULLETIN and the BOSTON TRANSCRIPT, as well as 
city editor of the ATLANTA CONSTITUTION. From 1941 until he retired in 1950 he 
was chief of public information for the Quartermaster General of the Army in 
Washington, D.C, He then edited the MANASSAS (VA.) JOURNAL for several years 
until his health forced him to retire. In 1957 he moved from Woodstock, Virginia 
to Atlanta, Georgia. 
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MAY 1967 

THE 1966-67 MEMORIAL LECTURE 

MAY 1967 

The Program Chairman has promised that either a resume or a transcript of 
Dr. J. Campbell Craddock's GEOLOGY IN ANTARCTICA will be available for mailing 
to members of the Society in the near future. 

HOME AGAIN FOR GRIFFITHS AND A NEW STATION FOR FISHER 

Derek L. Griffiths, UK Scientific Mission, British Embassy, Washington, 
D.C., returned to the United Kingdom on 19 April 1967. 

Wayne Fisher, our Society's first secretary, has completed a tour of duty 
with the American Embassy in Paris and is now with our Embassy in London. 

NEW MEMBERS 

Robert J. Allen 
3505 Bunker Hill Road 
Mount Ranier, Maryland 20822 

CDR Robert Dale USN (Ret)  
171 Williams Drive  
Annapolis, Maryland  21401 

Peter Espenschied  
US Naval Observatory 
Washington, D.C.  20390 

Eric Gibbs 
Box 164 
Taihape, New Zealand 

Capt. Edward K. Mann, USAF  
95 Deerfield Lane  
Greenwich Hill  
Woodbridge, Virginia  22191 

ADDRESS CHANGES 

John C. Boyd 
4330 Hartwick Rd., Apt. 601 
College Park, Maryland 20740 

William Durant, Jr. 
Heneage Lane 
Hanover, New Hampshire  03755 

Wayne W, Fisher  
American Embassy Box 40  
FPO New York  09510 

Roland Paine 
1100 22nd St., NW 
Washington, D.C.  20037 

Cartographer & Antarctic Specialist 
Branch of Special Maps  
US Geological Survey 

Former Air Operations Staff Officer,  
US Naval Support Force Antarctica & VX-6 
wintering-over detachment Commander, DEEP 
FREEZE 60. 

Astronomer 
Byrd Sub-Auroral Station team member 
DEEP FREEZE 6l 

President, New Zealand Antarctic Society. 
Member of the Antarctic Historic Huts 
Restoration Party 60-61 and leader of the 
64-65 restoration teams. 

Staff, US Naval Support Force Antarctica 

William J. Corbett 
71 Aspen Street 
Floral Park, New York  11001 

Capt. William H. Everett, USN 
COMNAVFOR JAPAN   Box 12 
FPO San Francisco, California  96662 

Robert D. Hayton 
Dept. of Political Science 
Hunter College of City Univ. of NY 
695 Park Avenue 
New York, New York 10021 
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